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Congratulations!

See the Pumpkin Carving Contest results on page 2

Congratulations to Kelly 
Mousley, our HR Admin 
Services manager, who will 
be honored this Friday for 
her commitment to the Work 
United initiative. 
In a recent letter to Kelly, the Upper Valley regional 
director of the Granite United Way (GUW) wrote, 
"Every year we honor individuals who help our com-
munity learn, earn, and be healthy at a Dartmouth 
College home football game. This is Dartmouth 
College’s 50th year partnering with United Way and 
the promotional game is November 5th, at 6pm. 
During the halftime show DC leadership, GUW, and 
honoree(s) go out to the field and honoree(s) are 
introduced and presented with a DC football."
If you plan to attend this Friday's game against 
Princeton, give a shout out to Kelly when she is 
honored during the half-time show!

Welcome to October's New Hires
With this week's newsletter, we'd like to start 
introducing you to employees newly hired into  
Campus Services in the previous month. Please 
welcome the following employees who started 
work in October.
•	 Kenedi Hall, Dartmouth Dining
•	 Elizabeth Helstein, Custodial Services
•	 Jeffrey LaBossiere, EHS
•	 Timothy Silovich, Equipment Maintenance

Free Flu Clinic Next Week
A free flu clinic will be open from 9am to 6pm on 
Nov. 8, 9, and 10 at Sarner Underground, a space in 
the basement of 53 Commons which can be ac-
cessed on the front left side of building.
Those interested should register at https://
health-clinics.dartmouth.edu/. 

Opportunities to Give
Campus Services employees have always been 
generous, whether it's giving of your time and 
expertise, giving toys for tots, or supporting one 
another through hard times. This year, there are 
several opportunities to extend the culture of 
caring into our community.
1. Give to the Upper Valley Haven to purchase 
turkeys:  Many of you donate to The Haven the 
frozen turkeys that are gifted to Campus Services 
employees each November. Since we're unable to 
supply turkeys this year, the Haven will miss being 
regifted ~ 50 turkeys. Donation jars have been set 
up in McKenzie's Work Control Office and in Ad-
min HR Services in the lower level of '53 Commons 
for employees to provide funds to the Haven so 
they can purchase their own turkeys. 
2. “Adopt a Senior Citizen”: Organized by The 
Listen Center, this program helps senior citizens 
fill out a wishlist for warm clothing, socks, gloves, 
toiletries, slippers, etc. Sponsors purchase one or 
more items off each wishlist, and the items are 
given to the seniors in need. If you would like to 
participate in the Adopt a Senior Citizen program, 
please send an email to Lisa.Celone@dartmouth.
edu, and she'll connect you with a senior.
3. Support the United Way:
There are many local organizations supported 
through the Granite United Way. This year's 
Dartmouth - United Way campaign runs from Nov. 
3-17 with a campaign goal of $250,000.  
Please take a few minutes to view information on 
the campaign's website: https://www.dartmouth.
edu/unitedway/, and considering giving a one-
time donation, giving through payroll deduction, 
or by volunteering your time.  
As an added incentive for Campus Services em-
ployees, the Skiway is providing four day-passes 
to be used this season. Those who donate to the 
United Way are eligible for weekly drawings on 
Nov. 19, Dec. 3, 10 and 17. 
Please consider how you'd like to give to the com-
munity this season.  

As we enter this season of thanks and gift-giving, please consider how you can 
help local friends and neighbors in need. This week's newsletter provides some 
specific suggestions for giving, but we appreciate everything you do through-
out the year to help one another and those around you.  THANK YOU.
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And, the WINNERS of the Campus Services Annual Pumpkin Carving Contest are...

Pumpkin #6 
by Kaitlyn Christian, Work 

Control

Pumpkin #4
by Darren McGowen, Paint 

Shop

Pumpkin #5 
by Jen McGonis, Work Control

Pumpkin #1 
by Bruce Plummer, Fire 

Safety Shop

Most Unique Scariest Funniest

Pumpkin #2 
by Veronica Giguere, Work 

Control

Pumpkin #3 
by Travis Audis, Custodial 

Services

CONGRATULATIONS to our winners, and GREAT JOB to the runners-up! THANKS to Kaitlyn Chris-
tian for organizing this fun event!  


